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REPLY TO                       
ATTENTION OF                          

September 7, 2017 
 
Regulatory Division 
 
SUBJECT: Action No. SPA-2005-00757; Modification to the Lorson Ranch Permit in El 
Paso County, Colorado  
 
 
Elizabeth Klein 
Kiowa Engineering 
1604 South 21st Street 
Colorado Springs, CO  80904 
 
Ms. Klein: 
 
 The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) is in receipt of your letter dated August 3, 
2017, requesting a modification to the Department of the Army permit for the discharge 
of dredged and fill material into waters of the United States associated with Lorson 
Ranch. This includes the bridge construction and stream configurations and updating 
delineation for upland swale in the Lorson ranch development, Fountain, El Paso 
County, Colorado. 
 
 We have reviewed and hereby approve your request.  Action Number SPA-2005-
00757 is modified as follows: This includes approval of the Special Condition 1 - Lorson 
Blvd. & Fontaine Blvd. bridge design and stream configuration, Special Condition 2 – no 
action required; and Upper Reach Item #2 Stabilization – No permit required. 
 
Replace the project description on page one of your permit with: Insert the approved 
designs into the Permit as an attachment to the Special Condition 1. 
 
The expiration date of your is still September 30, 2021. 
 
This modification is effective immediately.  All other terms and conditions of the original 
permit remain in full force and effect. 
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If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (719) 543-6915 or 
by e-mail at Van.A.Truan@usace.army.mil. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  Van Truan 
  Chief, Southern Colorado 
     Regulatory Branch 
   


















